
Shotgun Discipline

KERNVILLE
SATURDAY & SUNDAY 

July 10, 2021 8:00 a.m.- 5:00 pm. 
July 11, 2021 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

A 4-H shooting sports workshop for the shotgun discipline 
will be held at the Kern River Valley Gun Association range 
at 6076 Cyrus Canyon Road in Kernville: https://krvga.com. 

Participants must attend both days of training to receive 
certification. Upon successful completion of the course, the 
participant is certified as a 4-H shotgun trainer and can lead 

a club shotgun project or serve as county trainer to certify 
other leaders. There is no cost for the course. Class size is 

limited and teen leaders will be allowed to register but 
priority is given to adult leaders. To register for the course 

visit the survey link below.
https://ucanr.edu/survey/survey.cfm?surveynumber=28325

For more information contact John Borba at: 
jaborba@ucanr.edu 
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